
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Update of the week:  

 St. Joseph’s Primary School  
 
Autumn 2022    

 

October 27th    2022            

Attendance 

Reception 96.4% 

Year 1 98%       Year 4 95.5% 

Year 2 100%     Year 5 96.5% 

Year 3 93.8%    Year 6 97.4% 

  Winning Class Attendance: 

      

                 YEAR 2 

 

                   100% 

                    

       Well done fantastic !                

            ace     

            Of 95.9%! 

 

 

          School     

   Attendance:                        

    93.8% 

 Upcoming dates: 

Friday October 28th INSET DAY 

Monday October 31st – Friday 4th 

November HALF TERM 

Thursday November 17th Remembrance 

Service 

Tuesday December 13th Nursery and 

Reception Christmas Play School Hall 

9.30 

Tuesday December 13th Year 1 and 2 

Christmas Play 2.00pm School Hall 

Wednesday December 14th Year 3,4,5,6 

Christmas Play 2.00pm 

Christmas Lunch Thursday December 

15th  

Monday December 19th Christmas Mass 

TERM ENDS Thursday December 22nd 

Friday December 23rd INSET DAY  

Monday January 9th INSET DAY 

Jesuit virtues for Sep/ Oct: 

Compassionate and Loving 

  

 

New term dates have been added to the website calendar please take a look 

at the dates that have been set.  

 

SCHOOL DINNERS/ BREAKFAST CLUB 

Please remember to pay Dinner Money/Breakfast Club online if possible 

and in advance of the week otherwise as informed by County we are 

no longer allowed to provide dinners unless they are paid for. School 

dinners are £2.40 per day (£12 a week). Breakfast Club is £1.50 a day 

(£7.50 a week – siblings are half price). If your child changes from dinners 

to sandwiches please let the office know. 

 

Today we had our Harvest Mass for all pupils in the School Hall – pupils 

were allowed to wear their own clothes and together with the raffle 

for Harvest hampers we raised a fantastic £450.00  which will go 

towards a hamper appeal that St John Lloyd Comprehensive are 

running for needy families for Christmas.  

Thank you to Mrs. Hinder for collecting gifts for the Hampers. 

Rainbows 

We are pleased to announce an addition to our school programme. 

Beginning on Tuesday November 8th we will be having weekly support 

groups for our children who are living in single parent or step-families or 

families that are going through painful transition. This programme is 

called Rainbows. The first 12 week sessions will be for pupils in Year 4-6. 

If your child is in Year 3 and you wish for them to join the group please 

contact the office and we will see if there is room. 

We hope you all have  a lovely Half term  and I wish you and all the staff 

a well-deserved rest. 

Please remember that tomorrow Friday October 28th is an INSET day for 

First Aid training for staff. 

 


